
.,....r------------------------------__ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Frank 
Cadden <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:41 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building gas pipelines that are cutting through some of the most sensitive ecological parts 
of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency measures and developing 
renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and protect land, water, and 
our atmosphere 

Sincerely, 



4liliiii--______________________________ __ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Marylin Wechselblatt <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:41 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

iiiIiiiiIir 
Wharton, NJ 07885-1835 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Matthew Vallon <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:41 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Vallon 

~3372 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Damian Velez <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:41 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Parlin, NJ 08859-1357 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of kim 
peragine <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:40 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

---Unio NJ 07087-3704 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Joseph Tolerico <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:40 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

..... 
Newton, NJ 07860-2011 

1 



~------------------------------From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Anuj 
Mankad <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:40 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time, as well as create new jobs that have the potential to outlast any current 
jobs in the fossil fuel industry! Except for those pipelines that are needed to transport natural gas directly to customers, 
adding new, large pipelines that require excavating wetlands and other essential parts of our state ecology is an unwise 
thing to do over the long term, as doing so will likely cause irreparable damage to the land, and other environmentally 
harmful effects (such as encouraging the burning of fossil fuels that contribute carbon dioxide, carbon monoxide, and, or 
course, methane, all greenhouse gases, to the atmosphere). The damage to environmentally sensitive and ecologically 
necessary lands will have repercussions long after the natural gas has been tapped out or replaced by renewable energy 
sources, because it will likely be impossible to restore these lands to even close to their pristine state. In other words, 
building natural gas pipelines will likely lead to a permanent loss for the residents of the state, in exchange for only a 
temporary gain. Please recognize the wisdom of excluding the addition of natural gas pipelines from the Energy Master 
Plan. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Woodbri NJ 07095-3222 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Sharon Tozzi <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:40 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Thomas Iannaccio <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:40 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO ~ox 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Nicole Puskar <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:40 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Puskar 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Terry 
Tingley <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:40 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

I love New Jersey and our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities 
and some of our most sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 
50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly 
reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

.... 
Oak R , NJ 07438-9119 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Av~ 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Doreen Frega <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

, oOI~-£~4:>1 

1 



~------------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Paul 
Stillwaggon <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Paul Stillwaggon 

~59-5817 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Lucas 
Alden <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Lucas Alden 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Kimberly Serdynski <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Michelle Deklyen <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

I am especially concerned about the multiple proposals to build new natural gas pipelines. Our state should not invest in 
building natural gas pipelines, cutting through communities and some of our most sensitive ecological parts of our state, 
and obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency measures and developing renewable energy sources, we 
can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and protect land, water, and air at the same time! I am 
investing in a better future for our children by willingly paying a little extra to receive electricity produced by wind and 
sun; our state is wealthy enough to do the same, and in the long term it will save both money and our environment. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Deklyen 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Ann 
Levenstei n < feedback@lcv.org > 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Ann Levenstein 

1 



4111111r ______________________________ __ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Alison 
Sandor <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

.... 
Wall NJ 07057-2027 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Angela Brazier <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~--------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
George Schaefer <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:39 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Gregory Edwards <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:38 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



tIIIIIIr------------------------------__ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey league of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Pat 
Killmaier <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:38 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



tIIIIIIr--------------------------------_ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Alia 
Sobel <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:37 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



.-I11III------------------------------__ _ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Gary 
Clover <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:37 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Gary Clover 

~ 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of James 
Gregory <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:37 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Oear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Amy 
Harlib <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:37 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

TOTAL BAN ON ALL FRACKING AND FRACKING INFRASTRUCTURE EVERYWHERE, FOREVER, NOW! THERE IS NO SAFE OR 
CLEAN WAY TO FRACK! STOP THIS INSANE POISONING OF OUR WATER, AIR AND SOIL! TOTAL BAN ON ALL FRACKING! 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



-
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of J. 
Burleigh Morton <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:37 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

...... 
New NJ 08901-2423 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clintor Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of liz 
krum <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20/ 2015 11:36 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~----------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Susan 
Jessica Ostwald Barnes <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:36 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in SO years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Susan Jessica Ostwald Barnes 

1 



IIIIIIII------------------------------__ _ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Susan 
Farro <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:36 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Susan Farro 

1 



~--------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Kim 
Hood <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:36 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Frank 
Louvis <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:36 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Frank Louvis 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Michael Christopher <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:36 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of John 
Cramer <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:36 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

John Cramer 

~079-2961 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Bo 
Hong Chen <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:34 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Miguel Cartagena <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:34 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

........ 
Red Bank, NJ 07701 

1 



~-------------------------------From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Ellen­
Cathryn Nash <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:34 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Our Governor could not care less about anything having to do with our State's Environment. He lies all the time and 
believes what he is saying is true! Please update the Master Plan because I don't think there is one person in New Jersey 
that thinks Fracking for Natural Gas is a good idea at all. I am against the Governor! 

Sincerely, 

....... 
H NJ 07030-2152 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey league of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Peter 
Geidel <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:34 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

.... 
Paterson, NJ 07504-1340 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of James 
Soviero <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:34 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

James Soviero 

1 



~-----------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Jennifer Quigley <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:34 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~-----------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Kim 
Newhart <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:33 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 

1 



41!11111r----________________________ __ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Robert Candelmo <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:33 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

I Already have two gas pipelines running under my backyard (Tennessee Pipeline). 
I am literally living on a ticking time bomb. The second line was installed a few years ago. they tunneled under my yard 
so there was little immediate disruption but the rest of the area was not as fortunate. They tore out a 250 foot swath of 
forest that will never grow back in several lifetimes. The original right of way was 100 feet. 
to add insult to injury they never used any of the extra 150 foot swath during construction. There were several ponds 
affected by runoff. They sold the timber and when they left planted seedlings in the soil that was stripped of any 
nutrients and left them to wither. They replanted the following year after town took legal action and put the seedlings in 
plastic tubes where they withered and died again. I live in a lightly populated area of the state. To even consider putting 
these new lines in heavily populated areas is insanity. In the winter I have seen round holes melted through a foot of 
snow directly above the pipes indicating gas leaks, not the general melting from the heated pipe. 

NJ has already witnessed the death and destruction of a pipeline explosion, just because I'm sitting on one now doesn't 
mean more lives should be put at risk and our dwindling pristine (Pine Barons, Delaware Water Gap) areas need to 
remain pristine 

Sincerely, 

Robert Candelmo 

~62-3011 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Izabela Lambert <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:33 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Izabela Lambert 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trento'1, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Paul 
Smisek <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20/ 2015 11:13 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Paul Smisek 

~-1711 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. ClintJn Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Nic 
Todd <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:12 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, 11m writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Carol 
Woodruff <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:12 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

The pipelines we have seem to be very poorly built and we don't need any of the huge explosions in NJ. If they 
happened in the southern part of our state the aquifer would be polluted in the northern part the same could happen 
and the population is so congested, many people could be killed. 

Sincerely, 

1 



,.....w----------------------------__ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Patsy 
Fox <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20/ 2015 11:11 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

It is long past time to do what is best for our state and all of its taxpayers and residents, not just the oil and gas 
companies need for profits. I realize that we must have a healthy economy, but that does not mean at all costs. As it is 
the oil and gas companies get an outrageous amount of governmental subsidies. 

Sincerely, 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Geoffrey Buchman <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:11 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that wili be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Peter 
O'Hara <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:11 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Peter O'Hara 

~655 

1 



~--------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
PHIUP DRUMM <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20/ 2015 11:11 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in SO years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Jim 
and Joan Tomczyk <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:11 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Cliff 
Weiss <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:11 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Cliff Weiss 

~520-1114 

1 



~--------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Robert Starr <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:11 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Robert Starr 

6 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey league of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Victor 
Addison <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:11 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Victor Addison 

~30-2804 

1 



liliiii--------------------------------_ 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Judith 
Robinson <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:10 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Karen 
Kinsman <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:10 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Solar, wind and geothermal! 

Sincerely, 

Karen Kinsman 

1 



~------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Chris 
Hillmann <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:09 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~-------------------------From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey league of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Shlomo Nessim <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:09 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. 
If we move towards energy efficiency measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our 
reliance on energy from fossil fuels and protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



' .. :'. ! ' 

~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters < information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Rav( 
Haber <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:09 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~--------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Robert Kwiecinski <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:09 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. ':linton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Atid 
Kimelman <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:09 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

..... 
Summit, NJ 07901-2539 

1 



~----------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton A\ e 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Dolores Varga <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:08 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Dolores Varga 

1 



~--------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Chet 
Raczkowski <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:08 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Chet Raczkowski 

1 



~-------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Lois 
Selfridge <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:07 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

..... 
Middlesex, NJ 08846-1715 

1 



------------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of 
Rebecca Reynolds <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:07 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of Maria 
Gigante <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:07 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

1 



~---------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Jersey League of Conservation Voters <information@njlcv.org> on behalf of joy 
meola <feedback@lcv.org> 
Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:07 AM 
EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

...... 
Ba NJ 08005-3349 

1 


